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5th February 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A number of our older children have recently been bringing mobile phones into school.  
 
I understand that some children may be walking to school on their own and so have a mobile phone with 
them for your peace of mind.  However, could I ask you to please remind your child that the phone MUST be 
handed into the school office at the start of the school day and collected at 3.15 p.m.  I would also ask that 
the children do not stand in the playground before school, using their phones (as is currently happening). 
 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. S. Tickle 
Headteacher 

Market Street 
Hollingworth 

Via Hyde 
Tameside 
SK14 8LP 

Headteacher:  Mrs. S. Tickle, BA(Hons) NPQH 
Deputy Headteacher:  Mr. J. Malone, BA(Hons) 

Tel:  01457 761588 

E-mail:  admin@hollingworthprimary.co.uk 
Website:  www.hollingworthprimary.co.uk 
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